
 

 

 

Year 8 Consultation Evening  
Tuesday 13th June 2023, 16:00-18:00 

 
 
We invite you to Heworth Grange School on Tuesday 13th June 2023 to discuss the progress of your Year 8 child 
at our Year 8 Consultation Evening.  
 
This will be held as an in-person event on the school premises. We are using the School Cloud system to allow 
you to book appointment times with your child’s teachers.  
 
Please follow the link https://heworthgrange.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to log in to your existing account and book 
appointments with your child’s teachers.  
 
Booking will open at 9am on Tuesday 30th May and will close at 12pm on Tuesday 13th June. 
 
A full parental guide to creating your account can be found on our website: 
https://www.heworthgrange.org/page/?title=Parent+Apps&pid=62 and your log in code is the same as last year. 
 
If you have any issues accessing your School Cloud account, please contact the school office on 
heworthgrangeenquiries@consilium-at.com as soon as possible for support. 
 
Year 8 Assessments will be sent out to parents/carers during the w/b 5th June. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs Brooks 
Head of Year 8 
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